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Greetings,        September 2017 

We had visitors this month; Olivia and Kitty are two college girls from England. They 
spent two weeks with us. They fell in love with the children and really hated to leave. 
But they said they would be back, and would hopefully bring or send all their friends to 
us as well. They taught the children some new games and songs. They helped out in 
the school and held math tutoring sessions. They also helped put together a few video 
clips of the children at the Fold and got a new video posted on YouTube for us. You can 
see it using this link:  https://youtu.be/fUC6IR2pV2A 

 
 
Our friend Michael Calamia from A World Aware 
brought a team of two to spend a day working with the 
children, and they helped Michael conduct a 
leadership training program with our older children. 
One of our teachers attended the training as well and 
said it was awesome! Michael will be back in the 
future with additional leadership training. 
 
 

 
On a very sad note, we have had to cancel this year’s fundraising trip. On 12 October 
Micky will be having a mastectomy and reconstruction surgery. Thankfully the doctors 
have caught it before it turned into cancer. With a history of maternal breast cancer, the 
doctor said the surgery couldn’t wait until we got back in January. The recovery period 
will be quite long. To ensure we hopefully miss any winter weather, we have 
rescheduled our trip to arrive in the U.S. 26 April and leave on 23 July 2018. There were 
quite a few fund-raising events that were already planned for October and November. 
Because there was so much work already put into the events, the events will still go on 
without us. We’re very grateful for this, as we need extra funds for our new school year 
that starts in January. For those in the Tulsa and St Louis area, please see the last 
page of this newsletter for dates, addresses and contact numbers for the events. 
 



	

	

Still no word on Micky’s last appeal that was filed for her visa. Please pray if it’s denied 
again, that it won’t happen just after the surgery. Appeals have to be filed in person, 
within 10 days of the denial. 
 
Birthdays this month were Teyani (10), and Tshepiso (7) 

 
 
We have been honored with one of the first Top-Rated Awards of 2017 from 
GreatNonprofits! We appreciate all of your contributions! Please check out our page at: 
 https://greatnonprofits.org/org/prince-ministry-in-south-africa 
 
Prayer requests:  Micky’s surgery on 12 Oct. More funding for The Fold. Teyani’s eye 
lesion. Short and long-term volunteers, additional missionaries to meet current needs at 
The Fold, especially teachers.   Long term funding for our school. Micky’s visa.  Good 
progress on the apartments. 	
             	
Praises:  Lots of fundraising events that will continue without us being there. Micky’s 
medical issues being caught before they turned into cancer. Prayers from all over the 
world for Micky and Paul. One of the volunteer apartments is finished. 
	
God bless,  	
Paul and Micky Prince	
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15 October Lunch and auction. Cedar Ridge Christian Church, 4010 West New Orleans, 
Broken Arrow, OK 74011. Please call the church office 918-254-0621 to let them know 
you’re coming, so they can have a head count for food preparation. Any other 
questions, please call Michele Penn 918-812-5031. Some of the items up for auction 
are: 1/2 a cow, yard of sod, tree cutting service, approx $350 car detailing, paintings, 
family portrait, quilt and a lot of lesser items. In addition are items shipped over from 
South Africa. 
 
 
21 October Trivia night, doors open at 5:30pm, trivia begins at 6:15pm. 14825 
Manchester Rd., Ballwin, Missouri. Please call 636-256-4566 to reserve your seat or get 
other information. 
 
28 October Hayride/cookout 6-9pm, 13802 S. Memorial Dr. Bixby, OK 74008. Please 
call Cherrie at 918-230-2384 if you need directions. 
 

 
	

	


